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Dear City Council Members,

On March 5, 2007, the Novi City Council made a mistake by inappropriately hearing a presentation by
Singh Development on a proposal called Legacy Pare for the Southwest Quadrant of the city. This proposal
requested commercial and urban zoning and land use changes for an area ofour city which hlis been dedicated as
single family residential (R-A and R-1) in the Master Plan for Land Use of the city ofNovi for decades. Members
ofthe council made statements in support of the Singh proposal prior to evaluation and recommendations from the
City ofNovi Planning Department, a public hearing, and recommendations from the Planning Commission.

In the fall of 2007, the Planning Commission conducted a Master Plan review in which hundreds of
residents and businesses participated. Over 90% ofthe participants opposed any changes to the zoning and land
use ~or the1?ou\hwest Quadrant. In early 2008, an amended Master Plan for Land Use was unanimously adopted
by the PJ.aruiing Commission which preserved the R-A and R-l residential zoning and land use for the Southwest
Quadrant arell.,The,~ity COl)llciJ then unanimously approved the distribution of that same plan without change.
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" ;, Twp xear~)aw, on JaJ1Jlary.,14,2Q()9,Singll p,<velop1llcIltfinallybrought their Legacy Pare commercial
and ilrblin proposal to theNovjPIiliiiJ.ii;gC<;mimission for a public he:atihg. At 1:hat hearing, the Novi Planning
DepaItmfmt recommended against the proposaL At that hearing,'conimUi:lic~tionscirUetothe Pllmriing ,
Commission from dozens ofcitizens who overwhelmingly opposed the Legacy Pare proposal. At the end of the
hearing, the Planning Commission unanimously voted (7-0) to recommend to the City Council that the Legacy
Pare proposal be rejected for numerous reasons. '

, It is my understanding that in spite of thatoverwhelming rejection, Singh Development is moving forward
to bring their LegacyParc proposal to the Novi City Council for approval, probably at the March 9, 2009 regular
meeting of the Council. It appears that Singh Development belkves that they have friends on the Council who will
ignore the Master Plan, ignore the recommendation for rejection from the PlaImingDepartmenf, ignore the
unanimous recommendation for rejection from the PlamJing Commission, and ignore the input from hundreds of
residents over the past two year,s on this issue. Singh believes that those friends will vote to approve the Legacy
Pare proposal. '
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," ," ,'" No}'\':,is the timeJorthe iI1yt;\lJ;>erll ofCity Council tocarry out their te~ponslbilities as our representatives in
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